
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 4/5/2013 9:47:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Redacted [/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ADRG) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda 

I like it. Do you know the cost of it? Just checking in case we want to use it for other events. 

Original message 
From Redacted 
Date: 
To: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Cc: "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda 

This has been fixed. That is the great thing about this website is that we can make changes and 
they are immediate. 

Redacted 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 8:58 AM 
To:l Redacted I 
Cc: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Subject: FW: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda 

Redacted 

The good news is that the invitations went out! Yay Terrie!! 

But the registration confirmation sheet still says "insert correct registration site" here or 
something like that. 

Is there any way to fix that? 

SB GT&S 0262727 
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From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 6:17 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda 

Hello, 

Attached please find an invitation to a Natural Gas Safety Symposium from Brigadier General (CA) Jack 
Hagan, Director of the California Public Utilities Commission's Safety and Enforcement Division. 

The Symposium, titled Forging a New Vision of Safety in California, is May 7-8, 2013, in San Francisco. 
The attached letter of invitation and agenda provide more information, including how to register. 

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie Prosper 

Director, News and Public Information Office 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-2160 

tdp@cpuc.ca.qov 

Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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